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MARKETING UPDATE

SPECIALTY 
ALARMS AND 
SWITCHES TO BE 
DISCONTINUED 

MU932 07-21-2021

In a continued effort to streamline our product line, all specialty back up alarms and switches are being discontinued. The recommended 
substitutes are listed below. 

Federal Signal is no longer accepting orders on the obsolete models listed above due to lack of inventory. Orders for the recommended 
substitutions are available now. 

For more information on the complete Federal Signal light bar product offering, visit https://worktruck.fedsig.com or contact your local 
Federal Signal Representative. 

TIMING

SUBSTITUTIONS

SPECIALTY BACKUP ALARMS

ALARM RECOMMENDED SUBSTITUTE

210361SSG 210361-SB

210363SSG -

210365SSG -

210350SSG 210350-SB

210502SSG 210242-SB  (112db Only)

210504SSG 210504-SB

260 210504-SB

210505SSG 210505-SB

253-012-048 210505-SB

252-012-048 210239-S (2012 Series Alarms)

252SSG 210239-S (2012 Series Alarms)

258SSG (low voltage) 210333SSG (Evacuator® Back-up Alarm)

SWITCHES

SWITCH RECOMMENDED SUBSTITUTE

210298 210298-SB (accessories for specialty alarms)

210299SSG -


